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 MSBA Board Report Video:  The MSBA January Board Report contains 

information regarding the State Board of Education’s legislative priorities 

including the expansion of early childhood education programs, raising the 

state minimum teacher’s salary, and raising Missouri’s status among other 

states regarding average teacher compensation.  The report also reviews 

MSBA’s legislative priorities.  The video contains information about the 

MSBA Legislative Forum on February 10, 2020 and School Board 

Recognition Week (February 9-15, 2020).  Finally, the report reminds Board 

members that in election years, such as this one, legislators tend to be more 

aware of, and concerned about, their constituents viewpoints. 

 

 Legislative Update & Board Delegate Question 

 

 Facilities Update 

 

 Food Service Update 

 

 
 

 

   

 


